
 

 

 

 

 

Rural Advisory Council (RAC) 

The Rural Advisory Council meet in Florence on March 10th. The RAC members 

discussed a new recruitment flyer and gave feedback on the content. They agreed 

to disseminate the flyers when the flyers were finished. 

There was also a discussion of the incentive measures which had worse 

performance in the rural areas. The goal is to identify areas that the RAC could 

focus on improving.  

The members also spent time discussing equity issues and reviewing information 

and tools that were highlighted at the “Ally is a Verb” event. 


